
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7th July 2024  - Year B  

 

Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish  

Our mission is to be a welcoming, prayerful, embracing parish, united in Christ, strengthening the faith and transforming 
the spiritual life of the community.  We aim to be caring and responsive, sharing the Good News, and living the values of 

the Gospel. 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
Four of our five Round 2, RCIA Candidates take a major step forward in their 
journey of faith today during our 9:30am Sunday Nundah Mass.  Their names will 
be inscribed in the Book of the Elect.  By inscribing their names, they transition 
from being identified as a Catechumen to a Candidate for Admission into the 
Church.  Another transition point is achieved also because they move from the 
Catechumenate period of their preparation of their journey to the final phase 
which is referred to as the Period of Purification and Enlightenment.  All five 
Candidates are now on the downhill run towards their reception into the Church 
on Sunday, August 25.  I say downhill deliberately because for them, their Sponsors 
and the members of the Catechetical Team, the pace quickens somewhat as they 
will be called upon to be scrutinised before all at three Sunday Masses about their 
intentions and commitment, and to be presented with the Creed and Lord’s Prayer 
during their weekly group meetings.  A lot of this might seem like a lot of double-
Dutch to many Parishioners, but I assure you that it is not.  I thank you for your 
continued prayerful support for Sakiko Hirata, Jennifer van Iperen, Myles Payne, 
David Thompson and Felix Bonomini. 
 
The mid-year school vacation comes to an end today (Sunday), and I thank the Lord 
that, to the best of my knowledge, none of our Parishioners have been involved in 
any major road incidences.  Thank you to for your careful driving practices across 
the past fortnight. 
 
The songs and stories concert recital by the singer-guitarist Peter Kearney, which 
he has called Signs of Hope – People of Faith, draws closer with every passing 
week.  It is now only a fortnight away – Saturday, 20 July, commencing at 
11:30am.  Our Parish Care and Concern group have stepped forward and 
volunteered to cater for the interval meal.  For more specific detail, I urge you to 
read the promo that has been included in this edition of the Parish Newsletter.  For 
all who attend, it should be a useful two or so hours of our time.  I hope to see you 
there. 
 
You would be aware if you have been attending our Parish Sunday Masses of late, 
that towards the end of Mass, the Parish has been praying the Synod24 
Prayer.  The Brisbane Archdiocesan Synod has two sessions, one in September and 
one in October.  The Synod and those who have been nominated to represent the 
Archdiocese (and these include a cross-representation of clergy and lay) have the 
responsible task of discerning, with the assistance of the Holy Spirit, the path 
forward for our local Church.  Specifically, these delegates will discern how, in our 
Archdiocese, the decisions from the recent Australian Plenary Council will be 
implemented.  As a Parish, we are honoured to supply one of the lay person 
delegates to this Synod; and that Parishioner is Gysell Mortimer.  Congratulations 
Gysell, and know that our prayers and thoughts will be with you. 
 
A final bit of feedback to Parishioners on our Parish Pastoral Council Elections.  The 
Parish received a total of three nomination forms, with each form contributing two 
nominees for consideration.  I should add that none of the nominees were self-
nominations, so the Parish is now in the throes of enquiring with each of the six 
individuals nominated in order to ascertain whether they will or will not accept 
there nomination to serve on the Parish Pastoral Council.  I hope that they will give 
favourable consideration to serving on the Council.  Thank you to all Parishioners 
for your participation in this important task of recruiting people to represent you 
on the Council. 
 
May the Lord bless you and your endeavours throughout the week ahead. 
 
Fr Dan 
Parish Priest 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
Parish Office:  136 Buckland Road, Nundah  4012  
          (corner Buckland Road & Bage Street) 
Ph:  3324 3870 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website: www.banyonundahcatholic.org.au  
Facebook:  Banyo Nundah Catholic Parish 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 9.00am - 4.00pm 
                    
PARISH TEAM 
Fr Daniel Redhead  -  Parish Priest  
Email: pp.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au     
Ph:  3324 3874    
Ms Debra Visser  -  Parish Manager 
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Carmel Spargo  -  Finance Officer 
Email: nundah.finance@bne.catholic.net.au 
Mrs Angela Greathead  -  Sacramental Coordinator 
Email: sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ms Catherine Byrnes  -  Local Safeguarding  
 Representative 
Email: lsr.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
STOPLine If you think it’s wrong ...report it. 
STOPLine Phone: 1800 304 550 
Email: AOB@stoplinereport.com 
 
MASS CENTRES 
Corpus Christi Church  65 Bage Street, Nundah  
Holy Trinity Church  352 St Vincent’s Road, Banyo  
 
PARISH SCHOOLS 
St Pius V Primary  Mr Peter Gordon  -  Principal    
Ph:  3267 7306    
Email: pbanyo@bne.catholic.edu.au 
St Joseph’s Primary  Mrs Renae Collier  -  Principal 
Ph: 3266 2405 
Email:  pnundah@bne.catholic.edu.au  
Mary MacKillop College Mrs Erin Wedge  -  Principal 
Ph:  3266 2100        
Email: mmc@bne.catholic.edu.au 
 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 4pm  -  5pm Holy Trinity Church, Banyo 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  -  Saturday (vigil) 6pm  
and Sunday 9.30am   
Holy Trinity, Banyo  -  Sunday 7.30am and 5pm 
 
WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Corpus Christi, Nundah  
Monday 7am and Friday 9am  
Holy Trinity, Banyo 
Wednesday 9am and Thursday 6.30pm   
 
ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
All enquiries for assistance Ph: 1800 846 643      
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Please Pray for  
Those who are sick:  
John Davies, Vanessa Gomez, Lewis Family, Justin Carr, Virgil Lee 
and Doug Desouza. 
 

Recently Deceased 
Amy Law 
Marie Hunt 
Bruce Coulson 
Vince McHugh 
 

Anniversary 
Darrel Usher 
 

 Lord, show them your loving care 
This list will be refreshed at the beginning of each month.  

If you know someone who needs to remain on this list,  
please contact the Parish Office. 

 

STEWARDSHIP 
“As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit 
entered me and set me on my feet, and I 
heard the one who was speaking say to 
me, ‘Son of man, I am sending you…’”    
       Ezekiel 2:2-3 
 
God has a plan for each of us.  He calls us to do something for Him.  
But, He doesn’t leave us on our own to figure it out.  He gives us 
the resources we need to do His work.  Are you listening for God’s 
call?  When you hear it, do you get on your feet and do the work He 
asks of you?  Do not be afraid.  God doesn’t call the equipped, he 
equips the called.  Answer His call. 
 

A VOCATION VIEW 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - B 
Like the people of Nazareth, we may face challenges and resistance 
on our faith journeys. With unwavering faith, we can overcome 
obstacles and persevere. 
 

THE POPE’S PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR JULY 
For Pastoral Care of the Sick  
The Holy Father asks “for the sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
to give strength from the Lord to those who receive it and their 
loved ones, becoming a visible sign of compassion and hope for 
everyone.” 

ARCHDIOCESAN PRIVACY POLICY:   
The privacy of all individuals with whom Banyo-Nundah   Parish 
interacts is very important to us and we are committed to 
protecting all personal information we collect and hold. Our 
Privacy Policy is available at www.bne.catholic.net.au or on 
request. 

Have you added this to your calendar? 
 
As we are praying the Synod Prayer each week, we are 
praying for the success of the Synod. 
 
This will be an opportunity to again reflect on the 
importance of the Synod in an uplifting and 
entertaining concert. 
 
We are asking for a gold coin donation for attendance 
at the concert.  Children are free.  There will be light 
refreshments at the interval, being catered for by our 
Care and Concern Ministry.  Please RSVP to 
nundah@bne.catholic.net.au for catering purposes by 
17th July.  
 
SIGNS OF HOPE - PEOPLE OF FAITH   
An uplifting, reflective forum. 
Singer-guitarist Peter Kearney concert-reflection.  
Saturday 20th July, at 11.30am in Holy Trinity Church, 
Banyo.  
 
In concert, Peter will weave songs, stories, and 
reflections about people whose faithful lives have 
brought hope and compassion into our world. Peter’s 
hymns and songs, published in fifteen albums, include 
‘Fill My House’, ‘The Beatitudes’ and 'Where is Your 
Song my Lord?'.     
 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/3cdvCzvkN9s8o1wjs4fNgc?domain=brucedownes.org
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Synod24 Prayer 
 

Creator Spirt, whose breath of life  
makes all things new.   

 
We gather around Your table of communion, 

as many parts of one body, grounded in the hope, joy 
and mission of the Risen Christ. 

 
We open our minds and hearts, so we can be 

nourished and enlivened by your presence, ready to 
be the hope, joy and mission of the Risen Christ. 

 
We make space for the many stories of hurt, exclusion 

and silence of those within, and on the edges of our 
communities, so we may be in service of the hope, joy 

and mission of the Risen Christ. 
 

As your breath of life flows in us and through us, 
may we be a vessel for your bold creativity 

so we may be the hands and feet of the hope, joy and 
mission of the Risen Christ.  

 
We ask this in the name of the Risen Christ.   

 
Amen. 

Sacramental Journey News 

Preparation for Penance and Eucharist will begin next weekend, see 
dates below. 
 
Sacraments of Penance and Eucharist 
July 13/14   Commitment Masses for 
     Penance and First Holy 
     Communion (all weekend) 
 
July 13 Penance workshop 1 (All 

workshops are held on a 
Saturday in the parish office, Cnr of Bage St and 
Buckland Rd, Nundah.  Session times 10.30-12pm 
or 12.30-2pm or 2.30-4pm) 

 
July 20    Penance workshop 2 
July 27/28    Sacrament of Penance (First Rite) at various   
     times (all at Banyo)  
EUCHARIST 

August 3  Eucharist workshop 1 
August 10 Eucharist workshop 2 
August 21/22 First Holy Communion practice 
church (Wed Banyo 4-5pm, Thurs Nundah 4-5pm) 
August 24/25 - First Holy Communion 6pm Mass 
Nundah, 7.30am and 5pm Banyo  
September 1- First Holy Communion 9.30am 

Mass Nundah. 

If you have any questions, please email me: 
sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 
God Bless, 
Angela Greathead   
Banyo Nundah Sacramental Co-ordinator 

EXPOSITION AND ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
What better way to spend a dedicated hour every week than in 
the actual presence of Our Lord Jesus Christ!  An appeal to young 
adult and older male parishioners is particularly sought to fill the 
needed early hours. Contact Colina at 
northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com for more details.  
 
Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament at Holy Trini-
ty Banyo will only be available from 8am until midnight from 
11th June until 23rd July.  Regular hours will recommence from 
Tuesday 30th July.  The hours for Corpus Christi remain un-
changed. 
 
Permanent dedicated adorers needed for the following HOLY 
HOURS *MOST URGENT HOURS NEEDED ASAP 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI HOLY TRINITY 

MONDAYS TUESDAYS TUESDAYS 

4pm* 2am 11am* 

 3am  

6am 

PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 
We still have a few boxes of Planned Giving Envelopes yet to be 
collected.   
 

The boxes are now at the Parish Office.  Please contact Debra, in 
the Parish Office if you are missing your envelopes. 
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Parish Events this Week  
 
Monday 8 July 
7.00am  Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah  
8.00am Adoration for 24 hours, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Tuesday 9 July 
8.00am Adoration until midnight, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Wednesday 10 July 
9.00am Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo 
11.00am Memorial Mass for Amy Law,  Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Thursday 11 July  
St Benedict, abbot 
1.30pm  Funeral Service for Marie Hunt, Holy Trinity Banyo 
6.30pm Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Friday 12 July  
9.00am  Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
11.00am Funeral Service for Bruce Coulson, Holy Trinity Banyo 
 
Saturday 13 July  
6.00pm Vigil Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah 
 
Sunday 14 July 
7.00am Rosary, Holy Trinity Banyo 
7.30am Mass,  Holy Trinity Banyo  
9.00am Rosary, Corpus Christi Nundah  
9.30am Mass, Corpus Christi Nundah   
5.00pm  Mass, Holy Trinity Banyo  

PARISH MINISTRIES  

      
WHS Representative   

Mrs Patricia Corfield   
Email: nundah@bne.catholic.net.au 

 

Youth Activities Coordinator 
Mr Henri Knol  

Email:  banyonundahyouth@gmail.com 
 

Parish Computer Project 
Email: nundahcomputerproject@gmail.com  

 

Eucharistic Adoration 
"The greatest love story of all time  

is contained in a tiny white Host." Fulton J. Sheen 
Mrs Colina Knol    

Email: northside.adoration.bn@gmail.com 

 
BAPTISMS 

Please contact the parish office for a baptism pack.   
Families meet with Fr Dan for preparation. 

Baptisms are held at  
 Corpus Christi, Nundah on the 2nd Saturday of the month 

 Holy Trinity, Banyo on the 3rd Saturday of the month. 

Mass Settings 
Penitential Rite: Confiteor  
 

Gloria: Prayed 
 

RCIA Rite of Election  - 9:30am Mass Only 
 
Responsorial Psalm 
(R.)      Our eyes are fixed on the Lord, 
  Pleading for his mercy. 
 

Gospel Acclamation 
Alleluia, alleluia! 
The Spirit of the Lord is upon me; 
He sent me to bring Good News to the poor. 
Alleluia! 
 

Nicene Creed: Prayed 
 
Preface for Sundays in Ordinary Time: 1 
 
Eucharistic Prayer: 2 
 
Eucharistic Acclamation: 2 
 

Readings  15th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

First Reading   Amos 7:12-15 

Second Reading  Ephesians 1:3-14 

Gospel Reading  Mark 6:7-13 CORPUS CHRISTI REPAIR AND RESTORATION FUNDRAISING DRIVE 
TARGET $1,000,000 

To date, we have raised $221,557  towards our target of $1 million. 
Thank you to all those who have contributed to this important cause. 

Of course, we are still working towards our target of $1 million.  If 
you are able to contribute towards the cost of restoration and repair 
work to our beautiful heritage-listed Corpus Christi Catholic Church, 
please use the details below for donations.  Thank you for your 
financial assistance. 

Fr Daniel Redhead   
 
Account Name: Church Restoration 
BSB: 064-786 
Account Number: 100 025 586 
Description:  Please include your name here unless you wish to 
remain anonymous. 
Cash or Cheque: Envelopes are available at the rear of the church. 
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